
From: Kari Frost <kvoves23@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 8:45 AM 

To: ZZ City Clerk External 

Subject: I OPPOSE File #22-0636 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

This is wrong and over steps our rights as Catholics to teach or help our children that have followed the 
course of satan.  This is overstepping our rights as parents to choose what is best for our child's mental 
state.    

GOD BLESS 

Kari Frost 


